
Public Notice 
 
Cambridgeshire County Council (A605 Kings Delph, Whittlesey) 
(Restricted Roads and 40mph Speed Limit) Order 202- 
 
Cambridgeshire County Council proposes to make an Order under the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984 and all other enabling powers. The effect of this Order will be to 
reduce the existing 40mph speed limit to 30mph on that length of A605 Kings Delph 
from 178m east of Narrow Grove to 509m west of that junction. 
 
For further details of the above proposals, please visit our permanent traffic 
regulation orders page and select PR0865. To request copies of documents please 
telephone 0345 045 5212 or use the e-mail address below. 
 
Objections to the above proposals, stating the grounds on which they are made, or 
any other comments must be sent in writing to the undersigned or by email to 
policyandregulation@cambridgeshire.gov.uk by 25th November 2022 quoting 
reference PR0865. Comments received will be used as part of our consultation 
process and may be published, but will be anonymised, in any reports. 
 
Steve Cox, Executive Director, Place and Sustainability, c/o Policy and Regulation, 
Box No.D8E, Huntingdon Highways Depot, Stanton Way, Huntingdon PE29 6PY 
 
2nd November 2022 
 


